
 

June 5, 2024 

Visitor Follow-Up Ministry 

The Visitor Follow-Up Ministry is a Missions Ministry of the Circle of Care.  

The Missions Ministries Mission Statement: 

Encourage and equip the brethren to proclaim the Gospel to the Lost. 

The Visitor Follow-Up Ministry responds to visitors who have expressed a desire to know more 
about Jesus Christ, or more about the church of Christ, or more about their relationship with God. 
Oftentimes the Visitor Follow-up results in an Individual Bible Study, in which case the visitor’s 
name would be given to a member to set up the study. You can support the Visitor Follow-Up 
ministry in the following ways: 

 Meet and greet visitors before and after the Assemblies, encouraging them to fill out a 
White Card 

 Send a Thank You card to every first-time visitor the week of the visit 

 Send a follow-up letter to local first-time visitors 3 weeks after sending thank you card 

 Upon request, meet with the visitor to learn of their needs and questions 

 Pray for the visitors each week 

 If the visitor desires a Bible Study, either study with the person or give the visitor’s name 
to the Visitor Follow-Up Ministry Organizer who will ensure a study is arranged with the 
visitor 

 


